JUAKEZ-LINCULN CENTER 3001 S. Congress, Austin, Texas 78704 Phone (512) 444-1863

September 23, 1974

Susie Renteria 2017 Bosque Waco, Texas

Dear Susie:

Thank you very much for your invitation for me to come to Waco to speak before Mujeres Por La Causa. It is fantastic when we know our movement is taking hold at all levels. with all of us.

Susie, I cannot go because I have to go to El Paso, Texas to take care of some Library business that week-end. However, I spoke to Evey, and she immediately started making arrangements for you to have a speaker for the group. Please keep us informed on your group's activities and please let us know right away in what way we can help you.

MABPWA and the Chicana Research and Learning Center are very excited about your work. It is great too, that you thought about us. I have enclosed some materials for you to use.

Sinceramente por la causa,

Martha P. Cotera Deputy Director

MPC/mgd

Enclosures

Mary Filen Martines will go Please call me Exelect as soon as possible.

121 ation

nghouse ward's sity